
Dear Mr Sam Tin and the Tin Family, 

 

I was so very saddened to hear of the passing of your beloved father, Mr Tin Ka Ping.  

Please accept my sincerest condolences, personally, as well as on behalf of the 

Faculty of Education at HKU.  

 

Mr Tin touched the lives of so many and made such a significant difference to schools  

and educators throughout China, and specifically in Hong Kong. The Faculty of  

Education is especially grateful for his generosity and inspired by his humanitarian  

spirit. He will always hold an honoured place in our hearts and be remembered for  

his great respect for education and his steadfast support of young learners.  

 

Mr Sam Tin, please know my thoughts, our thoughts, are with you and the Tin family  

during this sad and difficult time. We are deeply sorry for your loss.  

 

Most Sincerely, 

Lin Goodwin  

 

Dean 

Faculty of Education 


